
Important Information
This notice applies to all AXA Goods 
Carrying Vehicle Insurance Policies
Changes to your policy

This notice tells you about some important changes which will take effect from your 
renewal date. Please ensure you read the changes below in conjunction with your new 
policy document and schedule of insurance.

NEW CHANGES APPLICABLE TO ALL POLICIES
1.	 Changes to our contact details when making a complaint

New wording added

Making a complaint
Contact details
The contact details have changed. 
For complaints relating to your AXA Goods Carrying Vehicle insurance the new 
address is the following:
AXA Insurance 
PO Box 2796 
Bolton 
BL6 9LZ
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